
Meeting Minutes for the Emerald City Sisters General Meeting on August 4, 2020 @ 7:00 pm 
 
Attendance via video chat: 
 
Ursula 
Stella 
Neil 
Lavish 
Peaches 
Michael Turner 
 
Old News: 

 Still no new news regarding return of USD 259  

 Sisters delivered masks to community  

 Sr Ursula is recovering from COVID 19 

 Clubs (Boomerang and J’s) are still closed. 

 Finished application for Fully Professed Status 
 
New News: 

 Need to have a FaceBook Live Q&A session as part of FP Application, will be set up for 
8/11 @ 8:00pm 

 Sr Ursula has talked with Brett at The Center about a monthly newsletter that they are 
using for information and fundraising. Proposed to do a monthly article or “Blessing” to 
help out. 

 UNPC meeting will be on 8/17 @8:00 PM, Sr Ursula will be the delegate but we will be 
up for a vote anyone else who would like to join is welcome. 

 
Manifestations: 
 
 None do to Covid-19 Pandemic 
 

 Treasurer's Report: $83.94/bank $61/cash 
 


